
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

July 9, 2018 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, July 9, 2018, at the 

Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 
 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm.  
 

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 
 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second. 
 

Minutes from June 11, 2018 regular meeting were approved motion by Miller/Anderson second. 
 

Treasures report was approved: motion by Wynveen/Anderson second. 

$510.39 Interest on checking 

$35.40 Interest on savings 

$332,085.69 Check Book balance 

$226,700.78 Savings balance 

$21,584.33 Park fund 

$13,425.51 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$10,616.05 Impact Fee Account 
 

Recycle Report: All good.  The fence line needs some trimming. 

   

Planning Commission; Meeting held on July 2, everyone was present. Mary Miller was a guest.   Paul talked 

with a representative from Citizen State Bank concerning borrowing money to fix the roads. The loan would be 

an unsecured loan for 10 years.  It was decided this would not be a viable solution for the road issue.  He also 

looked into Municipal Bonds, which should only be used for amounts of no less than 2 million.  Linda talked to 

Steven’s Engineering about putting out bids for the roads (instead of having the county do it).  The Town would 

be responsible for the engineering of the project as well as the inspection afterwards; the bid would maybe be a 

dollar more than the county.  With the county the engineering is already done and we don’t have to pay for the 

inspection when complete. Steven’s recommended not doing it. It was decided we will send a mailing to all 

residents alerting to the project and invite them to the final meeting on August 6.  Linda will take care of this. 

 

Roads:  

Paul attended a TRIP meeting last week.   

There is still some road maintenance to do yet this summer, mowing, fixing the structure on 160
th

 and pot holes. 

 

Chairman: Don Shomaker called and talked to Paul concerning a animal control person.  This person would 

come in and take care of everything, pick up the dog, kennel it and get it shots if necessary, all for a fee.  

Something we may look into. 

All Croix Inspection asked that when Linda received a Special assessment from a title company she alert them 

to All Croix so they can make sure there is a completion permit on the property. 

 

Public comment:  Herman Zuettel was present to share his thoughts on the possible referendum question 

concerning the use of Cannabis for medical purposes. 

 

Next meeting scheduled for Monday, August 13, 2018.  

Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 


